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Specializing in heavy highway construction, earth 
moving and demolition, New York-based Gorick 
Construction Co. Inc. has built a diverse portfolio of 
projects and clients for more than 70 years. Located 

in Binghamton, New York, Gorick Construction maintains a 
team of experts that offer a vast array of services that include 
demolition, landfill and environmental construction, crushing 
and material recycling, mass excavation, heavy highway 
construction and site development to name a few.

Gorick Construction works within a 120-mile radius of its 
headquarters but will travel as necessary for certain clients 
and projects. In addition to providing value engineering 
alternatives on each project, the company provides clients 
with complete and accurate estimates using computerized 
take off and 3-D modeling. 

Founded by Alfred and Stephanie Gorick in 1945, Gorick 
Construction has remained a family business. Today, the 
couple’s son, Al Gorick, is president of the company. Joining 
Gorick Construction full time in 1986, Gorick has been 
involved with the company his entire life and received a 
bachelor’s degree in civil environmental engineering from 
Clarkson University. Al’s sister Sally Shirk is the corporate 
secretary and Trevor Moyer serves as the company’s vice 
president of operations.

Family business remains agile 
in fluctuating industry
Produced by Ryan Fecteau and Written by Tom Faunce

Gorick Construction 
Co. Inc.



N O RT H E A S T

13 FALL 2016 EDITION III

The team’s extensive expertise doesn’t stop there. 
Gorick Construction boasts 45 highly trained employees 
and maintains a fleet of more than 60 pieces of late-
model heavy construction equipment, including the 
company’s two  ultra-high-reach demolition excavators 
and Trimble GPS machine-controlled equipment. These 
pieces of machinery ensure that Gorick Construction is 
able to fulfill its motto – “Whatever it takes.”

A dedication to excellence and forward thinking has 
enabled Gorick Construction to remain a leader in the 
industry. Through various organizations, the company has 
received recognition for numerous projects. One form of 
recognition came in the form of the Gold Safety Award from 
the New York State Chapter of the General Contractors of 
America. The company has also received numerous Gold 
Safety Awards through its association with the Northeastern 
Subcontractors Association, which represents more 
than 500 eastern New York subcontractors, specialty 
contractors and material suppliers.


